
 

 

For Immediate Release:                                    For media inquiries only, contact:  
September 19, 2023     Keisa Gunby 
                                                                            (762) 246-8965 
  

Doing Business with RCSS workshop scheduled 
  

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System invites local business 
owners and community members to attend a Doing Business with the Richmond County 
School System workshop on Tuesday, September 26, 2023, at 6 p.m. in the Board Room 
Auditorium at 864 Broad Street. 
 

Purchasing and Procurement staff will be on hand to share information on:  

• RCSS Policies and Procedures on Purchasing and Bids 

• Identifying Potential Business Opportunities with RCSS 

• Registering as a Vendor with RCSS 

• Obtaining Information About Upcoming Bids and Quotes 

• Submitting Formal Bids and Providing Quotes 

• Obtaining Contact Information for Key Department Personnel 
 

Registration is encouraged but not required for attendance. The link to register is 
rcboe.info/doing business. 

 

The event will be live-streamed at rcboe.info/rcsslivestream, the link will also be on our 
website.  
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